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Hong Wang 

From: Hong Wang 
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 201 1 8:45 AM 

To: Samantha Cibula 
cc: Ann Cole; Mary Macko; Marguerite McLean; Dorothy Menasco; Diamond Wllliams 

Subject: RE: Documents for Docket No. 110209-TP 

Tracking: Recipient Delivery 

Samantha Cibula Delivered: 8/11/2011 8:45 AM 

Ann Cole Delivered: 8/11/2011 8:45 AM 

Mary Macko Delivered: 8/11/2011 8:45 AM 

Marguerite McLean Delivered: 8/11/2011 8:45 AM 

Dorothy Menasm Delivered: 8/11/2011 8:45 AM 

Diamond Williams Delivered: 8/11/2011 8:45 AM 

Samantha, we'll move both Documents 05635-1 1 and 05636-1 1 from Docket 110000 to Docket I10209 
per your e-mail below. The reason those two FAW notices were placed in undocketed file is that there 
are no docket numbers on both notices. It would be very helpful if docket numbers can be included in the 
FAW notices in the future. 

Thanks! 

From: Samantha Cibula 
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2011 8:Ol AM 
To: Hong Wang 
Subjeb: Documents for Docket No. 110209-TP 

Hi Hong, 

There are two documents, Document No. 05636-11 and Document No. 05635-11 (both are FAW notices 
sent to the Department of State on 8/10/11), that are currently in Docket No. 110000-OT (Undocketed 
filings) that should be in Docket No. 110209-TP (Repeal of rules resulting from changes to Chapter 364, 
F.S.). What do I need to do to get these dockets moved to Docket No. 110209-TP? 

Thanks for your help, 
Samantha 
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